
 
AGENDA 

 
Section 111 GHP Technical Teleconference Event 

 
December 3, 2008 

 
 
CMS is making this teleconference available to all Section 111 GHP Responsible 
Reporting Entities (RREs) and to others that have an interest in the Section 111 GHP data 
sharing process with CMS.  This teleconference will focus on technical issues and 
questions arising from the ongoing implementation of the Section 111 GHP data 
exchange process. 
 
At 1:00 PM CMS will open the phone lines and, after brief remarks, will begin to take 
questions about the Section 111 GHP data exchange process.  We recommend that callers 
review the latest edition of the Section 111 GHP User Guide posted on the Section 111 
Website, and other relevant documents, prior to the start of the teleconference. 
 
Additional teleconference events are already being scheduled, to address operational and 
policy issues.  Please focus your inquiries during this teleconference to technical issues 
and concerns. 
 
We are looking forward to your questions. 


